
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2018 9:00:00 PM

First name: James

Last name: Wheeler

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I do NOT support the limitation, restriction, or obstruction of acces to these lands. Many Alaskans

use the land to provide for their families, to recreate, and to earn a living. The proposed restrictions would inhibit

many Alaskans from participating in all that our great state has to offer. 

I would request that this proposition be shelved, and not returned to the public for comment until a real

management plan that takes into the consideration of all users.

I feel that the current plan is short sighted, heavily reliant on government resources to manage due to its

restrictive nature, and not in the best interest of Alaskans. We as Alaskans know from past governmental

restrictions on lands similar to those in the lower 48 do not work well in our great state.

Thank you for your time


